
 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Writing Workshop 

Monday 5th December 2022  

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We would like to invite you to a parent workshop to share how we support early writing skills in nursery. This will be 

an opportunity to work with the qualified teachers and practitioners with your child/ren. 

Workshop Morning Session-9am-9:30am 

Workshop Afternoon Session-12:30pm-1pm 

No booking required. 

We look forward to seeing you 

 

The Jakeman Team 

Jakeman Nursery School with Daycare                

Jakeman Road, Balsall Heath, 

 Birmingham, B12 9NX 

Tel: 0121 440 3066  

Email: enquiry@jakeman.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head Teacher: Samantha Richards 
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